
Kelvindale Primary PTA Newsletter - October 2017 

 

How we have supported the school so far this year 

 
Golden Time Resources £629.88 
 
New felt tip pens for the children to create their 
Christmas card designs £72.96 
 
The School, Parent Council and PTA have agreed to 
jointly fund the purchasing of new stage curtains - we 
are looking forward to the first show of the year £1,200 
 
Upper school topic support- BBC Human Planet DVD’s 
£31.96 
 
We have purchased a Kindle Fire to support the schools 
trial of technology resources which will support the 
curriculum and development of the children’s ICT skills       
£122.48  
 
Total spend so far: £2,057.28!  

Easy Fundraising Update                               
 
We have a total of 72 supporters and from these we are 
delighted to have received donations so far of £67.85 
 

This is one of the easiest and most effective ways of helping 
us to raise funds, simply by clicking registering and clicking a 
button once every time you shop online at no cost to you! 
 
There are over 500 suppliers signed up from Amazon to Zizi. 
 
Simply register, shop till you drop and raise funds for 
Kelvindale! 
 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/kelvindaleprima
rypta/?q=kelvindale%20pt&cat=cause-autosuggest 
 

Important dates for your diary               
 
4

th
 October Discos 

 P4 & P5 6.20pm P6 & P7 7.30pm 
5

th
 October Discos 

 P1 6.20pm P2 & P3 7.30pm 
25

th
 October 

PTA Meeting 7.30pm All Welcome 
3

rd
 November 

Winter Shopping Evening 7.30pm 
17

th
 November 

Fish & Chip Quiz Night 7.30pm-Kelvindale Bowling Club 
29

th
 November 

PTA Meeting 7.15pm All Welcome 
2

nd
 December 

Christmas Fayre 10am 

Direct Financial Support                                      
 
In response to some parental requests to support the 
PTA directly with financial contributions, our bank details 
are as follows:- 
 
Account Number:- 70598343 
Sort Code:- 826408 
Account Name:- Kelvindale PTA 
 

   www.facebook.com/kelvindalepta 

 

Calling all Crafters 
 
Last few stalls remaining for the Winter Shopping Evening, to 
snap up one of the last slots email kelvindalepta@yahoo.com 
 
Keep an eye on our Facebook page for stalls attending. 
Tickets will be on sale after the October break 
 

Special Thanks                                                  
 
Thank you to all who came to the PTA Cheese and Wine, it 
was lovely to see everyone and we hope that you enjoyed 
the evening 
 
Thank you to the Parent Council for upgrading our Insurance 
to 4  
 
Thank you to Kelvindale Bowling Club for providing a free let 
for the Fish & Chip Quiz 

Used Uniforms                                                           
 
We still have a stock of used uniforms.  If you would like to 
purchase any additional items of uniform, please email us 
stating the items and sizes you require and we’ll check our 
stock and arrange delivery at a mutually convenient time. 
 

 Email us directly at kelvindalepta@yahoo.com 
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